Year 3 Newsletter

Ways to help your child at home:

- Discuss with your child the things that they have learned each day.
- Ensure all homework is completed.
- Encourage your child to read for at least 20 minutes a day.



Learning to love, loving to learn

Summer 2 2024

Class Teacher: Ms Y Tullonge TA: Miss Lisa, Miss Kane

Value of the Month

June: Friendship July: Humility



Please discuss these values with your child, identifying acts that represent them.

Dear parents/carers,

I hope you had a relaxing time off; I can't quite believe that we have now reached the final term of the school year! The children have worked really hard this year and I would like to thank you for all your support so far. This term we will be consolidating and applying the knowledge that the children have gained, as we aim for each child to meet the Year 3 Expectations by the end of July. In particular, your child will be focusing on achieving the targets discussed at parents evening, earlier this year. Please therefore continue to work with your child on these targets at home in these last few weeks. As always, if you have any questions or you wish to speak to me, then please see me before school or make an appointment for after school. Yvette Tullonge

Dates for the diary 5 th June Kittle Class Photos	
Kittle Class Photos	
INSET Day	
Judaism Week	
Sports Day	
Transition Day	
End of Year Mass	
End of Term	

English

Topic book for this half term:

This term our learning Challenge focus is Plants. Our text is, "Jack and the Beanstalk and the Three Wishes."



Learning Challenge

As part of this learning challenge we will be observing and growing our own plants.

In science we will find out what plants need to grow and stay healthy and we will be identifying a variety of different plants.

Additionally, we will also find out why plants are so important to human survival and to the future of our planet, and what is happening in the world where so many trees are destroyed.

JOURNEY IN LOVE: RELATIONSHIPS AND SEX EDUCATION

Since September 2020, it became statutory that all schools in England teach Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) as a fundamental part of the curriculum. This term RSE will be taught as part our PSHE lessons. We follow a Catholic scheme called 'Journey in Love', which complements our RE curriculum. We will learn about what it means to live well in relationship with others and be presented within a positive framework of Christian virtue. Children are naturally curious and many will have questions related to their lesson which are treated with care and understanding. You can support your child by giving opportunities to discuss questions. If you would like to see the resources use for teaching, please come and speak to the class teacher.

Class trips: Wandsworth park July 27th 9:30 am

Class assembly Tuesday, June 4th @ 9:10 am